
 
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 
March 30, 2013 

 
 
The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 9:00 
a.m. by Linda Westergaard on Saturday, March 30, 2013, at Dahl’s on E. 33rd St.   
In attendance at this meeting were Valerie Madison, Linda Westergaard, Norm 
Kamm, Carole Westbrook, and Marge Ramsey.   
 
The first item for discussion was Fairmont Park.  The second meeting was held on 
March 26th and election of officers was held.  John Thomas finished up the 
survey and I took the minutes to him and he hand delivered the papers to Kyle 
Larson.  Marge, as a member of the NRB, will report to the NRB under Business of 
the Board regarding an update on Fairmont Park so members of Fairmont Park 
will not need to be there.   
 
Linda Westergaard then went over the speakers or themes for our meetings.  
She will check with Lorraine Eldredge to see if the tree planters will be there 
Monday for our April meeting.  May will be Vic Scott, we will try for Willard School 
in June, nothing is planned for July yet, school supplies in August, First 
Responders in September.  October will be our hats and mittens drive, 
November our food pantry, and then in December we will ask our members to 
donate an hour of their time (such as ringing bells for Salvation Army, etc.)   
 
Linda Westergaard made the motion that since I have received nothing for all 
the printing that I have done, that NEN&F purchase a couple of ink cartridges for 
my printer.  The motion was second by Valerie Madison.  Motion carried.  Then 
we will discuss the remaining balance. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marge Ramsey, Secretary/Treasurer 


